
“Trees for Tribs” planting volunteers needed  
 
Volunteers are needed on Saturday, MAY 16th, 2009 to plant approximately 200 
native trees and shrubs at Hudson Highlands Gateway Park  
in the Town of Cortlandt. 
Trees are provided through the New York State Department of Environmental 
Conservation (DEC) Hudson River Estuary Program’s “Trees for Tribs” initiative. 

Participants will meet at 12: pm at the Doris Lee Drive Park Entrance. 
Volunteers should wear work clothes and bring gloves, shovels and water. 
Planting is expected to continue until 4 pm. However, participants do not 
need to stay for the duration. 
 
Please email Richardd@townofcortlandt.com if interested. 


